
 
 
 
 
 
September 27, 2005 
 
 
RE: Neighborhood On-Street Parking Concerns 
 
 
Dear Property Owner/Resident: 
 
At the Urbana Traffic Commission meeting in August, residents in your neighborhood expressed 
concern about motorists using public streets as parking lots.  City staff has been monitoring the 
area since that meeting and has noted a concentration of on-street parking in an area bounded by 
the Norfolk-Southern railroad tracks, Wright Street, Beslin Street and Goodwin Avenue.  As a 
property owner and/or resident of this area, you are cordially invited to attend a public meeting 
to be held on Tuesday, October 4, 2005 at 7:00 p.m. in the gymnasium at Martin Luther 
King Elementary School (1108 West Fairview Avenue) to discuss any concerns you may have 
regarding on-street parking in this residential area. 
 
Representatives from the Urbana Police Department (Parking Enforcement), Finance Department 
and Public Works Department will be in attendance.  We urge you to attend this important 
neighborhood meeting.  If you have any questions and/ or comments or are unable to attend this 
meeting, please contact Barbara Stiehl from our office at the above address or phone number.  
She may also be contacted by e-mail at blstiehl@city.urbana.il.us. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
William R. Gray, PE 
Public Works Director 
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